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Premier’s Sporting
Challenge

Students were presented today
with their PSC certificates for
meeting the challenges for time
being more active more often over a 10 week
period. PSC is a NSW Department of
Education program.

Teacher Farewell

In 2020, | will not be returning to Lowesdale
Public School as a classroom teacher. | have
decided that | would like to explore some
other opportunities outside of the teaching
field.

| have really enjoyed my time here over the
last two years and have seen some amazing
achievements from students that | am really
proud of. | am glad to have met and taught
each student and work as part of a great
team of staff, who each have given me some
wonderful memories.

| will be staying in the local area so if you see
me about, please come up and say hello.

Glen

Congratulations

Students showing some of the well-deserved
awards from presentation night.
Congratulations to:

Imogen — Citizenship Award, Academic Effort
Sommers — Premier’s Sporting Challenge,
Primary Achievement

Esther — Playford Sports Achievement
Alyssha — Director’'s Award

School Drive Subsidy

Attendance will be entered for the school
drive subsidy this Thursday.

Staff Training

All Lowesdale staff will be attending their
annual CPR and anaphylaxis training at
Corowa South PS on Friday morning.
On Thursday staff will be at Lowesdale.

Dates to Remember Term 1 2020

Jan 28 First Day staff
Jan 29 First Day for students
Feb 7 Swimming Carnival 3-6
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Assembly Awards

School Leaders Award:
e Alyssha for helping others in class and
the playground.

Sports Award:

e Harley for being a good sport in ‘road
block’.

Book Work Award:
e Lucia for consistently presenting her
learning neatly.

Environmental Award:
e Mr Bobbin for picking up rubbish.

Merit Awards:
e Harley for great teamwork in ring-toss
in the classroom.
e James for great working in
English/reading.
e Edie for great work in Mathletics.

Home Reading

Congratulations to all of the students (VZ;&‘,
N
who have read so many books in :
20109.
Reading is a wonderful activity to do
in our spare time and is an essential life skill.
So many of the students have commented on
their enjoyment from their P&C books
already.

Farewell to 2019

Thank you to everyone for another positive
year of learning at Lowesdale Public
School.

Your continued support of our school is
appreciated.

We wish everyone a very Merry Christmas
and Happy New Year.

Mrs Strachan
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You and your family are invited to:

":!Christmas Eve Celebratio

at
St Anne’s Presbyterian Church

Federation Way, Coreen

Tuesday 24 December
at 7:30 pm

Come along and join us

in celebrating the true meaning of Christmas

Rev Richard Keith 0487 520 450

aquaticsHlife is a small business offering
quality swim teaching and coaching for all
ages and abilities, 6Gmths to adult, specialising
in stroke correction and stroke development

Lessons and squads will be held at Oaklands
(am) and Urana Pools (pm) on Saturdays during
the 2019/20 season

Classes or squad fypes and exact times will
depend on demand

aquatics 4 life
To register interest or make inquiries email

aflaquatics4life@gmail.com or call Sharon on 0458 080 405.

Also connect on social media by ‘liking' the aquatics4life Facebook page at
https.//iwww facebook.com/aguatics4life/

aquaticsHlife is a registered Active Kids provider




Swim School Photos

We have been using this wonderful shade at the
Howlong Pool during our lunch break.

Swim lessons and water safety have been tutored
by Sharon Letchford, Sarah, Mrs Strachan and Mr
Bobbin.

A reminder that students need to bring their drink
bottles, rash tops and sunscreen each day.
Students will benefit from continued practise before
the swimming carnival in February.




